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QUESTION BOX 
 
The Refractories Division will have a Question Box 
at the annual-meeting to be held at Hotel Statler, St Louis, 
February ·28 - March 2. You are invited to present one 
or more questions which have arisen in your work and which 
you would like to have discussed or possibly answered. While 
questions can he presented without previous discussion, more 
interest will be aroused and greater value to the meeting 
obtained if a short statement of facts is prepared relating 
to your work or experiments. 
 
The· Question Box will close January 1st and the 
questions received will be compiled and submitted in a form 
letter to the membership so that some thought can be given 
to each question by those expecting to attend. 
 
Titles of papers on refractory subjects which you 
expect to present at the next meeting, should be forwarded 
to the undersigned as soon as possible. 
 
The Committee desires to make the St.Louis meeting 
the most interesting held so far and will require your assist- 
ance. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
E.E.Ayers 
 
CHAIRMAN. 
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[handwritten note to Binns by Ayars] 
Dear Prof Binns,- 
Please note departure from usual form of Question Box. 
Can we not depend on you for a pertinent question or more 
in the field of Refractories? We want problems from the 
Schools as well as the industries. 
 
Sincerely, 
Erling E. Ayars 
 
 


